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financial highlighTS 2013-2014

 Total Donations + Special Events (Less Expenses) + Interest Income = Total Revenue  Does not include donations or grants relating to The Capital Campaign All special events are less expenses

Social reSponSiBiliTy  
has become an important part of learning. It can promote positive 
interactions with teachers and peers while establishing moral guidelines 
for young minds. The integration of social responsibility in education 
not only advances social, cultural and ecological causes, but it can 
also foster confl ict resolution and character development.
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Social reSponSiBiliTy  

 TOTAL DONATIONS SPECIAL EVENTS TOTAL REVENUE

$962,157 $422,431 $428,900 
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From the Foundation to the school

  Dear Friends of The Epiphany School, 

My children tell me that their teachers 

advise them to be careful of Wikipedia, 

that it is not always truthful. However, 

I believe that the website is on track 

with the following defi nition of “social 

responsibility:” 

“Social responsibility is an ethical 

framework, which suggests that an entity, 

be it an organization or individual, has 

an obligation to act for the benefi t of 

society at large.”

This statement helps to position us as a Foundation representing you, the 

community, in all of our obligations to The Epiphany School. We ensure that 

the school is affordable for New Yorkers of many different social backgrounds. 

This gives us all a sense of place and a safe knowledge that we are doing the 

best for our children and our community by working with the Catholic Church 

to ensure a great education. 

Because of that support, we are able to do long term planning. The Epiphany 

School has been able to rely on the Foundation to raise funds that enrich our 

children’s educational experience and our faculty’s teaching environment. 

Because of that fi nancial support, tuition has been kept at a level that enables 

a cross section of families to send their children here. 

By building on the past, sustaining excellence in the present and investing 

in the future, the Foundation will continue to work on behalf of current and 

future students. We thank our supporters and look forward to many years of 

continued growth! 

So a huge thanks you to all of you for continuing to make this great school 

greater. Parents, friends and alumni — take a bow and keep engaged. 

Sincerely,

Patrick Williams 

Chair, The Epiphany School Foundation

PDCW007@YAHOO.COM

froM The chair  |   PAT R I C K  W I L L I A M S
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TOTAL GRANTS

$435,000
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annual SupporT 2013-2014
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Gallagher
Jim and Kristi Gannon
Dr. and Mrs. Filippo Giancotti
Deanne and Frank Glover
Eileen and Art Gorman 
Mary Jane, ‘80 and Tim Higgins
Rica and Jay Javellana
Bill and Alice Keefe
The Kinsella Family
Hazel and Loreto Kudera
Neil and Carol Mack
Caroline and Edward Maher
Mr. William Maher
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Malewich, ‘65
Rosaleen Carlin Matthews, ‘78
The Mirto Family
Rosemary Nurse and Kyle Harris
Jeff and Lisa O’Connor
Peggy and Helen O’Dea
Maureen O’Leary
The Pezeu Family
Donna Pylyp and David Petrie
The Rapillo Family
John and Natalie Reilly
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Ross 
Hon. Saliann Scarpulla and 

Paul Gillow
Dr. and Mrs. Marc Sclafani
The Spector Family
Alison Sturm, ‘88 and Paul Favale, ‘88
Kristen and Dean Theodos
Michael Tierney, ‘65
Regina and Laurence Watson
Susannah and Patrick Williams
The Zazzera Family
Anonymous (1)

Benefactors
$500 and over
Jane Adams and Michael Emery
Patricia and William Barbari
Mary and David Barbrack, ‘81
Maria and John Bettex
David Brady, ‘66
Yayun and Thomas Cahill
Donna and Dominick Cappolla
Robert E. Copps and 

Sharon E. Sieber

The Family of Dylan Phillips
Pamela and Dan Reardon
The Rinn Family
Amy Scheibe and Brian Flynn
Gregory and Virginia Schmitt
Charles N. Sebrell
Eileen Tierney
The Willoughby Family

Partners
$1,000 and over
Sonaly Aditya and Raul Ferrer
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Antol
Bridget Austin and Raj Denhoy
Mrs. Louise Barbrack
The Bettigole Family
Diana Blaney and Bruce Sabados
Danielle Bottinger and 

Mark Shaner
Ms. Erin Brennan
Cheryl Callan and Edward Milian
Jane Campbell and John Connor
Nicole and Michael Capella
Dana and James Capuano, ‘73 

and Family
Jane and Joseph Castle
Jeff and Sumi Collins
Cristina Constantinescu-Mateo 

and Pedro Mateo
The Contessa Family
William and Lynnette Cooke
Sandy and Bob DiChiara
Joseph and Stella D’Orio
Anne Duffell and James Hayes
Thomas J. Dunleavy
The Ettin Family
Kelly Farrell and Richard Toledo
Tracy and Cody Fitzsimmons
The Flynn Family

Epiphany Society
$50,000 and over
Susan and Jack Rudin

Fellows
$10,000 and over
The Labbe Family
Jeanne R. Maher Scholarship Fund 

by Thomas, ‘76 and 
Nancy K. Maher

Founders
$5,000 and over
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Annunziata
Mr. and Mrs. Michael S. Brennan
Catherine Coluzzi and 

Robert Jacob, Jr.
Christine Daley and John Hilty
Mr. and Mrs. Marcus Davidson
Drew Doscher, ‘83
Anne Falvey and Dan O’Connell
Christine and Con Gallagher
Jessica and Kevin Greaney
Vidhya and Robert Kelly
Christine and Michael Murray
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Rodgers
Kristin Shea, ‘78 and Edward Pinter
The Sterling Berger Family
Sarah and Peter Von Der Ahe

Patrons
$2,500 and over
Christiane and Chad Anderson
Jennifer and John Bradley
The Heidbreder Family
Kristin and Pete Madden
The Massey Family
The McHugh Family
Kate and Brian McMahon

Jane and Paul Crotty
Alberto de la Campa and 

Eileen Harris
Alicia Echevarria-Smith, ‘83 and 

Kevin J. Smith
Erin and James Everett
Mr. Fritz Favorule
Colleen and John Flores
Linda and John Fox
Paul and Kristina Fox
The Gregg Family
Joanna Griner and James Cawley
The Hawkes Family
Theresa Hughes
The Joye Family
Natalie Kollman and Brian Larson
Alison and Anthony Liotti
Erica and Ken Male
Mr. and Mrs. Eamon McAnaney
William and Noreen Necina
Kathy Paprocki and Kevin O’Keefe
Ann and Michael Pizzi
Melissa and Patrick Plunkett
Walter A. Probst
Kevin and Susan Puchert
Mr. and Mrs. James Sansevero
Felix and Aleona Sencion
Mr. and Mrs. James Sterling
Owen W. Sterling, ‘13 
Marie Svet
The Transom Family
Elizabeth Vercesi, ‘79 and 

Wayne Landau
Paul Vercesi, ‘53

Sponsors
$250 and over
The Addison Family
The Barbosa Family
Teresa and David Barry, ‘58
Tish and Kevin Beauregard
Julie and Joseph Carey 
Barry and Maria Cassidy
Ms. Catherine Cheney
Allison and Bart Codd
Mr. and Mrs. William Cook
Martin and Amy Curran
Lena and Kishin J. Datwani

Angela Deering
Dale and Eileen Delulio
The Dowd Family
William Dunn, ‘80
Claudia Ferronato and 

Raymond Gentile
Lisa Fleischman and Shane Molloy
Mary and Danny Fried
Mr. and Mrs. David Gallagher
Noreen and Marc Gillespie
Susan Gould and Patrick Brennan
Odulia A. Jacott
Kerry and William Jennings
The Keane Family
The Kennedy Family
Marc and Kiernan LaGuardia
The Lam Family
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Lane
The Larucci Family
Gina and Michael Liotti
Maria Basso Lipani, ‘90 and 

Louis Lipani
Brenda and Michael Maxworthy
Carol and Jim McEvoy
Jim and Kanako Mirenda
Miriam Nakamura and Hugo Rubio
The Naughton Family
Ms. Eileen O’Donnell and 

Mr. Robert Ahern
Chris and Christina Oliver
Gail Perlberg and James L. Terrill
Michael and Marie Pesola
Maureen and John Rafferty
The Roller Family
Mr. and Mrs. Beecher Scarlett
The Sciolto Family
Kerry and Matthew Shimaitis
Diana and George Solano
Felicia and Christopher Tanoff
Agnes Teng, ‘90 and 

Michael Parniawski
N. Noel Testa, ‘54
The Van Ness Family
Kristin Walker and Conor Campbell
The Walsh Family
Christina and Joe White
Mr. and Mrs. Mariusz Witek
Anonymous (4)

This Annual Review acknowledges the generous donations 
made to the Annual Fund by families, alumni and friends, that 
enhances the students’ education at The Epiphany School.

epiphany’S enVironMenTal cenTer

The Environmental Center 

adds a key component 

to the science curriculum 

by giving the students the 

opportunity to take control of 

their own learning. Students 

are not always aware of the 

impacts that they, as humans, 

have on the environment. 

An act as simple as throwing 

out a piece of food at lunch 

can have repercussions. We 

want them to see the cycles 

in nature and we want them 

to be a part of those cycles by 

making good decisions. Rather 

than throwing away that 

plastic bottle or apple core, 

how can we use it to benefi t 

other living things?

It’s great to see them come into 

school in the morning and 

immediately rush to the EC. They 

water their plants, they say “hi” 

to the fi sh, and they continue on 

with their day. In class they have 

so many questions! They want 

to know why all that equipment 

is there and what it does, and 

how they can be involved in the 

process. They might ask me why 

the water turns yellow in a fi sh 

tank, and rather than give them 

the answer I tell them to think 

about it! What’s actually going 

on in there? How can we fi x it? 

Ultimately, that curiosity is 

what we want to build not only 

in environmental science, but 

in all parts of their lives.   

Allison Onofrio
Upper School Science Teacher,  

Head of the Environmental Center

“The enVironMenTal 
cenTer iS really fun and 

iT helpS uS To learn aBouT 
how planTS and aniMalS 

rely on each oTher in 
our enVironMenT.”

Michael Incitti – 6th grade
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Supporters
$100 and over
The Alexopoulos Family
Michael Armstrong, ‘64
Mr. and Mrs. Flavio Arzilla
Lauraine F. Avallone
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Baran
Theresa and Robert Barclay
Craig W. Beresin
Sandy and Norman Berkowitz 
Alison Browne and 

Kwadjo Wordie
Alannah and Lorraine Callan
Sue and Sean Clancy
The Consilvio Family
Andrew Cortez
Annette Costa and Max Skulski
Denise and Christopher Coyle
Michael and Monica Culoso
Tracy and Ray Curley
The Darcy Family
Mrs. Maryann Davir
Marybeth Dee
Mr. and Mrs. Dingli
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Donohue
Jean Doty, ‘76
Stephanie Dredger, ‘81
The D’Souza Family
Ana Echaniz, ‘88
The Ellis Family
Patricia Butler Erickson, ‘84
Dr. Michael and 

Mrs. Regina Fitzgerald, ‘68
Mr. and Mrs. David Fleming
Nina and John Flicker
The Folan Family
Michael Ford, ‘59

Evangeline H. Frechette, ‘12
Beatrice and Eric Gasciewicz
Maria and Caleb Gauen
Gilbert Giannini, ‘67
The Gnafakis Family
Scott and Lisa Gramling
Megan and Michael Grant
John and Maryanne Greene
The Hapij Family
Karen and John Ivanac
Michael E. Jones, Jr., ‘13
Doris B. Keeley
Anne Kelly
Pamela and Dan Kelly
William J. Kenny, ‘71
The Lattanzi Family
Eileen Lissman, ‘61
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Malewich, ‘71
Donna and Nicholas Marfi no
Arianne T. Martirossian, ‘92
The Martynov Family
Mr. and Mrs. William Mattiello
Malgorzata & Gene McCloskey
Deirdre J. McDonnell Winters, ‘95
Matthew J. Mirto, ‘13
Dr. Victoria and 

Mr. Stephen Mondelli
Colleen Morrissey and 

Stephen Broer
Suzanne Musho-Downey and 

David Downey
The Ogozalek-Peterman Family
Cate O’Hara
Helen and Marco Paguia
Danielle and Chris Pasquale
Dr. Erin Patton and 

Mr. Brian Fitzgerald

Leslie Palos, ‘63
Aaron Prieto, ‘10
Emilio Prieto, ‘12
Michael Reardon, ‘88
Mark Reilly, ‘86
George Henry Schaeffer IV, ‘12
Aidan Tracy, ‘11
Reilly K. Tracy, ‘13
Vincent J. Truncali, ‘57
Francine Waller and Norman Reich
Diane M. Wolfe
Ryan C. Woody, ‘12
Danielle Zach
Anonymous (4)

Corporations/Matching Gifts
AllianceBernstein Foundation Fund
Anheuser-Busch Foundation
Bank of America
Barclays Capital
Benjamin Moore & Company
BlackRock
Coach
Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation
GE Foundation
Goldman Sachs & Co.
Graham Holdings
IBM Corporation
JP Morgan Chase Foundation
LexisNexis
Lord, Abbett & Co. LLC
Marsh & McLennan Companies, Inc.
New York Catholic Foundation, 

Inc. (CAP)
New York Community Trust
New York Life Foundation
OneBeacon Charitable Trust
Partner Reinsurance Co. of US
The Pfi zer Foundation
Reader’s Digest Foundation
SunTrust Foundation
TE Connectivity
Time Warner
UBS Foundation USA

Kate and Peter Patton
Joan M. Reilly, ‘74
Robert and Elizabeth Resta
Dorothy Lee Schimel
Karen and Dale Schnell
Marceline and Edward Tempesta
Tanya and Michael Tracy
Kathleen and Robert Trainor
Noreen Travers and Rick Castello
Dr. Francois Trotta, ‘66
Mr. and Mrs. Vitenko
The Yang Family
Katherine Zeigler, ‘08
Anonymous (3)

Other
Grant Barclay, ‘09
Kelsey Barclay, ‘05
Faune and Jeffrey Brooks
Anne Carlin Civale, ‘73
George Damiano
Peter Deering
Thomas Dwyer, ‘73
Adria A. Elskus, ‘70
Karen Fox and Peter Carroll
Vincent Freaney, ‘58
The Gerety Family
Rachel Goddard, ‘02
Maria and Darryl Lucin
Pat Mangan
Anish, ‘04 and Sanjay Manglani, ‘08 
Bruce McKnight, ‘60
Victoria Montalbano, ‘12
The Mora Family

Memorial Gifts
IN MEMORY OF JANE CURLEY
 Susan and Jack Rudin

IN MEMORY OF JEANNE R. MAHER
 Thomas, ‘76 and Nancy K. Maher
 Mr. William Maher

IN MEMORY OF MARY VERCESI
 Elizabeth Vercesi, ‘79 and 

 Wayne Landau
 Paul Vercesi, ‘53

 Sandy and Norman Berkowitz 
 George Damiano
 John and Maryanne Greene
 Doris B. Keeley
 Gail Perlberg and James L. Terrill
 Dorothy Lee Schimel
 Francine Waller and 

 Norman Reich

Honorarium Gifts
Jane Campbell and John Connor 
 In Honor of Alana Jones

Joanna Griner and James Cawley 
 In Honor of Ava Jane and 

 Liam Cawley

Odulia A. Jacott
Diane M. Wolfe
 In Honor of James and 

 Dana Capuano

Cate O’Hara
 In Honor of Victor Rosario

Kathleen and Robert Trainor
 In Honor of Jackson and 

 James Scarlett

Gifts in Honor of the Birthday 
of John Brangan

“You feel like you are in a science lab 
rather than a classroom. It defi nitely 
teaches you to be patient!  
Growing plants takes a long time.” 
Molly Grant – 8th grade

“We have to feed and 
take care of the worms 
every day from people’s 
wasted food.  We cut 
up the waste to give to 
the worms so they can 
decompose it.”
Sofi a Jerome – 6th grade

“It’s good to visually 
see what you are trying 
to learn about. The 
compost bin affects our 
school because the waste 
we use in lunch can go 
into the worm container.”
Ryan Beauregard – 8th grade  

Molly Grant – 8th grade

Helen and Marco Paguia
Danielle and Chris Pasquale
Dr. Erin Patton and 

Mr. Brian Fitzgerald

The Mora Family

“  With the plant pots we made, we use some 
of the three Rs (reduce, reuse, recycle) 
by re-using the plastic bottles to make 
our own self-watering plants.” 

 Annette Sebrell – 7th grade

T H E  1 8 8 8  S O C I E T Y

Leave a legacy! Love The Epiphany School forever, leave a bequest! 
Many people wonder about the mark they will leave on the world. Will the world be 

a better place because of our efforts?  When you include a legacy in your estate plans 

for the benefi t of The Epiphany School Foundation, you provide essential resources that 

will shape the future of The Epiphany School and ensure its strong tradition looking 

towards the future. When you create or revise your estate plan, we hope you will 

include The Epiphany School Foundation among your benefi ciaries.

Please call John Link in the Development Offi ce (212-473-6158) for more information.
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The 20Th annual 
golf ouTing 
is the longest running fundraising event of our school 

and was held at the prestigious Wykagyl Country Club 

on May 19, 2014. Our 115 golfers, which included parents, 

friends and alumni, enjoyed a beautiful day out on the 

links. The fun continued with a night of cocktails, hors 

d’oeuvres, dinner, raffl es and a live auction. For the 

fi rst time, Epiphany was given the opportunity to have 

Hyundai as a sponsor for our outing. They offered great 

prizes, including a full expense paid trip for the top 

two players in our tournament to attend the Hyundai 

Invitational National Final at Cascata Golf Course in 

Las Vegas! The 2014 Golf Committee included Ed Pinter, 

Anthony Rapillo and John Sowarby.

THE 5TH ANNUAL EPIPHANY SCHOOL WALK 
+ CATHOLIC CHARITIES FEEDING OUR NEIGHBORS FOOD DRIVE
Sunday, October 19, 2014

Chairs: Yvette Rivera and Christina White

THE HALL OF FAME INDUCTION AND COCKTAIL RECEPTION
Saturday, November 1, 2014 | The Yale Club

Chair: Kristin Shea , ‘78

SPRING AUCTION
Wednesday, March 25, 2015 | New York Athletic Club

Chairs: Jessica Annunziata and Felicia Tanoff

GOLF OUTING
Monday, May 18, 2015 -- Wykagyl Country Club

Chairs: Ed Pinter and John Sowarby

2014-15 EVENT DATES AND CHAIRS

Special eVenTS 2013-2014

The 4Th annual walk 
+ caTholic chariTieS 
feeding our neighBorS 
food driVe 
was held on Sunday, October 20, 2013. Once again, The Epiphany School 

teamed up with the Catholic Charities Feeding Our Neighbors food drive 

campaign on a combined mission to strengthen the community while 

continuing to sustain excellence in Catholic education. The amount 

of food collected equated to over 5,000 meals, which was 25% more in 

comparison to the previous year — a great achievement! This year, 

we ended the Walk route at the 22nd Street school location where we 

held our very fi rst Fall Festival! The schoolyard and streets were set 

up with many different activities, including pumpkin decorating, face 

painting, arts & crafts, cupcake decorating, as well as delicious food and 

refreshments for kids and adults. We had a great turnout, perfect weather, 

and all in all was a wonderful day that brought the Epiphany community 

together! The 2013 Chairs were Pam Felenstein and Kathleen Lane.

The annual 
Spring aucTion
was held at the elegant New York Athletic Club on Central 

Park South for the third year in a row. The auction, which 

is the Foundation’s largest fundraiser, was on Wednesday, 

March 26, 2014, and pulled in yet another record number! 

As always, the night was well attended, the venue 

was beautifully decorated and the items available 

for bidding were spectacular. The 2014 Co-Chairs 

were Meenakshi Hilaire and Claire Pezeu.

5,000 
MEALS 
COLLECTED

$321,000 
RAISED AT AUCTION

Special eVenTS 2013-2014

5,000 
COLLECTED
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Patrick Williams, Chair

Joanne Rodgers, Vice Chair

Bob Benya

Jennifer Bradley

Jim Capuano

Catherine Coluzzi

Drew Doscher

Kim Ettin

Kevin Greaney

Rob Kelly

Tony Pagano

Claire Pezeu

AJ Pino

Kevin Puchert

Mark Shaner

Kristin Shea

Peter Von Der Ahe

Ex-Offi cio

Msgr. Leslie J. Ivers, Pastor

James L. Hayes, Principal

The Epiphany School Foundation 2013-14 Board of Trustees

125Th anniVerSary 
aluMni celeBraTion 
and hall of faMe 
cockTail recepTion
Last year marked 125 years since The Epiphany School fi rst opened 

its doors in 1888. To commemorate this incredible accomplishment, 

we held the 125th Anniversary Alumni Celebration and Hall of 

Fame Cocktail Reception at The Yale Club on Saturday, November 2, 

2013. Over 210 Epiphany School alumni, parents, faculty, family 

and friends joined us that night as we inaugurated our three 

fi rst honorees into the Hall of Fame. The three individuals, 

James L. Hayes (Principal, 1978-present), Sister Rebecca Tayag, 

SSND (Educator, 1978-present) and Angelo (AJ) Pino (Class of ’82 

and Board Trustee, 2010-present) were all honored for their 

signifi cant contributions to the school. To top off the night, 

Mr. Hayes was presented with a proclamation from Mayor 

Michael Bloomberg acknowledging the momentous occasion 

and hereinafter declaring November 2, 2013 as “The Epiphany 

School Day.” The 2013 Chair was parent and Epiphany alum, 

Kristin Shea, ‘78.

James P. Capuano (1959 – 2014)

IT IS WITH GREAT SADNESS that we mourn the 

passing of a true champion for The Epiphany 

School and The Epiphany School Foundation, 

James P. Capuano, ’73. The Capuano family has 

a long-standing legacy at The Epiphany School 

with three generations of alumni, including most 

recently his four children. Jimmy was very devoted 

to The Epiphany School Foundation, serving on 

the Board of Trustees from 2008-2014 and as Chair 

from 2009-2012. His leadership, dedication, strength 

and sense of humor will be greatly missed.



The Epiphany School  
High School Selections

The Class of 2014 is attending  

the following high schools: 

Archbishop Molloy High School (6) 

Beacon High School (1) 

Brooklyn Tech (1) 

Cathedral High School (1) 

Convent of the Sacred Heart (2) 

Dominican Academy (7) 

Fiorello H. LaGuardia High School (1) 

Fordham Preparatory High School (2) 

LaSalle Academy (1) 

Loyola High School (1) 

NEST+m High School (3) 

Notre Dame School (5) 

Paramus Catholic High School (1) 

Poly Prep Country Day (1) 

Regis High School	 (1) 

Saint Peter’s Preparatory (1) 

Saint Vincent Ferrer High School (4) 

Stuyvesant High School (2) 

Talent Unlimited High School (1) 

Xavier High School (6) 

Xavierian High School (1)

We provide our graduates with a  

well rounded, highly competitive,  

and individually challenging academic 

experience that is grounded in the 

values-centered Catholic tradition.  

As a result, our students graduate  

to top-ranked high schools in and  

around New York City.

Left: School opens with 

James L. Hayes, Principal

Center: Lower Campus at  

234 East 22nd Street

Right: Upper Campus at  

141 East 28th Street

The Epiphany School Foundation

234 East 22nd Street, New York, NY 10010
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a proud history of working together!

The Epiphany School and The Epiphany School Foundation
The Epiphany School was founded in 1888 to provide the highest quality education to the   

school-age children of The Epiphany Parish. Today, the school educates approximately 565 

students, serving a diverse socio-economic population, who live in all areas of Manhattan and  

the outer boroughs. We remain committed to education of the highest quality and are guided  

by our mission: to educate the whole child spiritually, intellectually, socially, emotionally  

and physically. Fundamental to this mission is developing children with a strong moral  

and ethical character who will contribute to society in meaningful ways.

T
he number of Catholic schools is dwindling. 

There were approximately 5.25 million 

students enrolled in Catholic schools 

nationwide in 1960. Today, that number has fallen to 

approximately 2 million children. In the last decade, 

1,755 Catholic schools were closed or consolidated; 

New York City alone saw 27 Catholic schools close 

their doors after the 2011 school year. The reasons for 

the loss of these schools include lower enrollment, 

less financial support from the Church, fewer clergy 

members available to serve in unpaid positions, and 

quite simply, tuition that is too expensive for working 

families in today’s economic climate. 

The Epiphany School, though fiscally sound as 

compared to other Catholic schools in the area and 

nationwide, wanted to ensure its future. To sustain 

its educational excellence and to keep tuition at an 

affordable level, The Epiphany School Foundation 

was established in 1999 to raise funds for the school. 

This tax-exempt, charitable foundation was founded 

to enhance the children’s educational experience and 

the faculty’s teaching environment. These goals have 

been achieved over the years by funding programs 

that the school cannot cover through tuition alone.  

The Foundation remains dedicated to promoting 

growth and innovation through these programs.


